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December 13, 2019 

To:  Eric Knepp, Parks Superintendent 
CC:  Patrick Heck, District 2 alder; Vern Stenman, Big Top Events;  Board of Parks 
Commissioners; TLNA council 

 

Eric and Board of Parks Commissioners, 

Vern Stenman attended our TLNA Council meeting on December 12th, 2019, to present updates on 
the Breese Stevens Field annual Fan Access Plan and Neighborhood Impact Plan.   Overall, 
neighbors were pleased with the plans and Big Top’s management of Breese Stevens Field, and 
also appreciated the organizations’ continued responsiveness to neighbor concerns throughout the 
year.   We look forward to another successful year of programming at Breese Stevens and working 
together to ensure positive experiences for event attendees and the neighborhood. 

Best regards, 

 

Tyler Lark  
Vice President, TLNA 

 


